
 

 
Russell V Koty  
Environmental Housing Programs Manager  
Residential Energy Efficiency  
Lead Hazard Abatement  
City of Somerville  
 
Dear Mr. Koty, 
 
Thank you for applying to the 2019 Community Initiative. I’m pleased to inform you that we have 
selected Somerville as a participant. Congratulations!  
 
The timeframe for the Community Initiative is January 1 through December 31, 2019. National 
Grid will provide customized community collateral that you may use for outreach. Please 
reference the goals with the payouts below. I’m looking forward to working with you this year!  
 

 
 
Thank you,  
 

Kim Grant 
Communities Marketing 

nationalgrid 

1-781-907-1480/1-781-296-0100 

kimberly.grant@nationalgrid.com 

Reservoir Woods, 40 Sylvan Road, Waltham, MA 02451, E1.590 
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